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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2018 8:42 AM
To: 'Evelynn Vu'
Subject: RE: Change of Company Information on Regulated Utility Form

Good morning Ms. Vu,  
 
We have received your change of information and we will update the contact information in our system. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Evelynn Vu [mailto:evelynn.vu@ringcentral.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2018 6:24 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Change of Company Information on Regulated Utility Form 
 
Dear Office of Commission Clerk, 
 
Attached please find the Change of Company Information on Regulated Utility form for RCLEC, Inc.  The form was signed 
by the Secretary of the company. Please feel free to let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Best Regards, 
 
Evelynn Vu  |  Legal Assistant/Regulatory Compliance Specialist 
Phone: 650-489-7856 
RingCentral  phone systems reimagined 
www.ringcentral.com 
 
 




